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Patrick Dube <pgd30@hotmail.com>
Saturday, January 30, 2010 1:20 PM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Greetings,
In my personal opinion, the proposed leverage regulation would be devastating to

all forex traders in the U.S,and more specifcally to me it would present undo hardship, and prevent me
from potential in trading

that other corporations and large investors would have. Please consider all of us" regular" guys
and gals, and do not pass / enforce this change. ID number RIN 3038-AC61 Thankyou foryour time
and attention.
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